
          

 
 

Good Teams, become great, by Playing Better Competition…. AAU D-Leagues 2014! 
 
The 6th Annual AAU Detroit Summer Basketball League will begin league play on Monday, July 14, 2014. If 
you're looking for organization, competitive games, age appropriate age groups, seasoned referees and great 
facilities, then year six of the D-League is a must.  
 
The summer league is a weekday league only and is done over most of the school dead periods. Boys play on 
Monday evenings and the Girls play on Tuesday evenings. The league last a total of 4-weeks and on the final 
week teams will play twice, to wrap-up the league-(Boys Monday & Wednesday/Girls Tuesday & Thursday). 
 
Last season over 350 teams competed in the AAU D-Leagues and over 92 teams in the last year's  
Summer basketball league.  Midwest Athletics will open 10 more spots for the Summer session for 2014. The 
Summer D-League will be open to the first 102 teams to register.  
   
Summer League Dates: League play will begin on Monday, July 14th and end on Thursday, August 7th   
 
League Highlights: 
 All teams make the play-offs-Gold/Silver/Bronze divisions 

 1st & 2nd place team trophies and individual awards 

 First class facilities/State certified seasoned referees for ALL games 

 Weekly scheduling to accommodate your game requests 

 Doubleheaders with less time between games-Get in and get home… 

 Cost:-$695 per team/$595 per team for Returning or Multiple teams entry 

 
Age Groups:  Girls-5th/6th, 7th/8th, 9th, JV & V | Boys- 1st/2nd, 3rd/4th, 5th, 6th, 7th, 8th, 9th, JV & V 
divisions. Please submit your registration at  www.mwabasketball.com 
 
Location: Harper Woods High School will be the home facility for league play. Several additional facilities will 
be used to host the league-(Lakeview HS, South Lake HS, Macomb College, Madison HS, etc.) 
 
AAU Information: All participants must have a current AAU membership. AAU membership may not be 
included as part of the entry fee to the event. AAU membership must be obtained before the competition 
begins except where the event operator has a laptop available with an internet connect. Participants are 
encouraged to visit the AAU web site www.aausports.org to obtain their membership. 
 
For more information contact Stephen Benard at: (313)580-0351 or steve@mwabasketball.com 
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